



Premier Chess and The NJ Chess Academy are excited to jointly offer three weekly chess classes at Saint Bartholomew School in the 2017-2018 school year!:

- -Grades K-2, Mondays from 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM, December 4 to February 12 (No Class 12/25, 1/1 and 1/15)
- -Grades 6-8, Thursdays from 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM, October 5 to December 7 (No Class Nov 23 and 27)
- -Grades 3-5, Fridays from 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM, October 6 to December 8 (No Class Oct 20 and Nov 24)

Why Chess?:

- It can raise your IQ by improving your critical thinking skills!
- By developing the right side of your brain, you could increase your creativity!
- As we learn opening, middle game and endgame strategies, your memory will be improved.
- Benjamin Franklin once said "Failing to Plan is Planning to Fail." Chess will help you think strategically!
- Prepare for local chess tournaments, City Championships, State Championships and National Championships (tournaments are not required but are encouraged)
- Chess is also great way to meet new friends, both in school and out. Premier Chess CEO's National Master Evan Rabin has played chess in 9 different countries and has connections literally around the world through the game!

Cost:

Each class will cost \$200 per 8-week session.

Learn More about Premier Chess: www.premierchess.com and www.facebook.com/premierchess.

Learn More about NJ Chess Academy: http://njchessacademy.com/

Questions: Reach out to Evan Rabin, CEO of Premier Chess at <u>erabin66@gmail.com</u> or (917) 776-1306 or Zofia Ebert at Saint Bartholomew School at <u>ebert928@gmail.com</u> or (732) 254-7105.

Registration: To sign up, please fill out the following Information and send to Evan Rabin:

Name of Student:	Grade:
Parents Name:	Contact Number:
Email Address:	
Allergies: May Go Home	With:
Please send this form, along with your check (payable to "Evan Rabin Consulting" with "Chess Club" in the memo line) to Evan Rabin at 140 West End Ave, New York, NY, 10023.	